
    

 

22nd March 2016  

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

NURSERY OPEN DAY 

 

We will be closing our nursery all day on Wednesday 30th March. This is to give all parents 

the opportunity to visit the nursery, meet the class teacher and share their child’s learning 

journey. We want the children to share their achievements with you and show you around 

their nursery environment. 

 

We will be using an appointment system but we ask that you and your child arrive 

approximately 15 minutes prior to your appointment so that you and your child can sit 

together, look through the learning journal and have a look around the nursery. You will then 

be able to discuss your child’s achievements and the next steps in their learning journey 

with the nursery teacher. 

 

Please indicate your preferred time on the slip below. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs J Davies 

Headteacher 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Child’s name:  …………………………………………………………………………….  Class:  …………….…………….  

 

 

Wednesday 30th March: Mrs Jones 

 

 

12.30-1.30pm                                     1.45-3.15pm             

 

    

  


